
 

 

 

Stonyhurst 425 Celebrations 

 
Dear Members of the Stonyhurst Community, 
 
As you know, this year marks the 425th anniversary of the founding of the 
original school in St Omer in 1593. 
 
As such, we would like to make sure 2018/2019 is a special anniversary year, 
with events, celebrations, projects and reflections that are fitting tributes. We 
will seek to celebrate this year through a rolling and expanding programme of 
activities that involve all members of the Stonyhurst family.  
 
In addition to the programme that is being devised by the Stonyhurst 425 
Working Group, the Heads of the Line and Committee are working on a number 
of things that they will seek to add throughout the year, as will the pupils at SMH. 
 
In the coming weeks we will announce the exciting programme of events and 
celebratory initiatives that will commemorate this significant milestone. We look 
forward to sharing our plans with you, along with details of how you can get 
involved, shortly.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Stephen Withnell 
Director of Strategic Development 
 
 
 
 
 


